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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Planning consultation: Vale of White Horse Local Plan 2031 Part 2 - Public Consultation on Schedule 

of Proposed Draft Main Modifications 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 18 February 2019 which was received by 
Natural England on the same day.   
 
Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.    
 
Apologies that we have not responded within the consultation deadline; unfortunately we have 
ongoing issues accessing South and Vale websites and have only had intermittent access to 
consultation documents. 
 
Having reviewed the main modifications and the accompanying Habitat Regulations Assessment 
Statement, we can confirm that we have no comments to make on the main modifications.  
 
Should the proposal change, please consult us again. 
 
If you have any queries relating to the advice in this letter please contact me on 020822 57686 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Micklem 
 
Lead Adviser Sustainable Development 
Thames Team 
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